
 

 

 

OUR writes to NWC on KSA Water Supply Schedule 

(KINGSTON, Jamaica; 2023 March 08): The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) has written to the National 

Water Commission (NWC), requesting information on its recent introduction of a regulated water supply 

schedule in sections of Kingston and St. Andrew (KSA) as part of drought mitigation measures. 

The NWC announced via a media release on 2023 February 17 that it would be implementing a regulated 

water supply schedule to some areas within KSA due to a reduction in inflows to a number of surface 

water sources. It further announced the regulation of water supply to additional communities in the KSA 

effective 2023 March 1. 

The OUR has taken note of complaints on social and mainstream media by customers that the NWC is not 

adhering to the water supply schedule, which is resulting in an inconvenience to them.   

The OUR recognizes that there may be instances when the NWC’s water supply schedule will have to be 

varied.  In such instances, the OUR’s view is that affected customers are to be notified.  

The OUR, in its 2023 March 1 letter to the NWC, requested that it submits a monthly report on its 

performance against its imposed water supply schedule to include information such as:  

• NWC’s compliance with its published water supply schedule; 

• Any deviations from the published water supply schedule;  

• Reason/s for deviations from the water supply schedule, if any. 

The OUR has also asked the NWC to supply additional information to support the ongoing regulatory 

assessment and monitoring of the water scheduling measure. These include the daily source (raw) water 

projections and water inflow data from the relevant NWC facilities; existing constraints on the NWC’s 

relevant water production, treatment and transmission and distribution facilities that may have 

contributed to water supply shortfall being experienced in the identified service areas; and, any planned 

maintenance of critical equipment associated with the NWC’s relevant water production, treatment and 

transmission and distribution facilities, during the period of the planned water scheduling operations. 
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Contact: OUR’s Public Affairs Unit: 876-968-6053 


